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Unterengstringen, 27/04/2020 

 

 

END OF LIFE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

WEY Technology AG hereby formally announces the End of Life (EOL) of the following product(s). 

Product(s) Affected 

24120M1  SMART Visual Master (V1) 
24120R1  SMART Visual Receiver (V1) 
24120R1S  SMART Visual Receiver (V1 Shuttle PC) 
24120_PWR Power Supply for Shuttle PC 

 

Reason for EOL 

Products developed and manufactured by WEY are subject to typical product life cycles. When planning for new product 
releases, we pay close attention to the steady advancement of technology, new production processes and, evolving 
environmental requirements (RoHS). This also means that the production of certain products can be phased out and replaced 
by a successor model. 

 

Effective Dates 

Please note that the distribution and support of the product(s) will be discontinued as follows:  

 

End of Sale 

30. June 2020 

 

End of Hardware and Software Support 

31. December 2021 

 

Successor Product(s) 

The following successor products are now available and customers are encouraged to migrate to:  

 

24120M2  SMART Visual Master V2 
24120R2  SMART Visual Receiver V2 Single Output 
24120R2D  SMART Visual Receiver V2 Dual Output 

 

WEY Technology AG does not guarantee that the successor product(s) have the exact same design and features as the EOL 
product(s), nor that they are mechanically and/or electrically compatible. 

 


